
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

To: Members of the Corporation 

From: Susan Silma, Board Chair 
Brad Saunders, Chief Executive Officer 
 

Date: September 8, 2022 

Re: AGM Package 

 
We’re pleased to provide you with your package for Community Living Toronto’s 74th Annual 
General Meeting on September 20th, 2022. We hope you can join us to hear more about how we 
have spent the last year growing and transforming to better support the needs of people with an 
intellectual disability. We will highlight the ways in which our organization has been investing in our 
workforce, our community, and the places where people live, learn, work, and play.  
 
Our AGM will be held on Tuesday, September 20, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.  We’ll be hosting a hybrid 
version this year with in-person at Miles Nadal Jewish Community Centre or via Facebook Live. 
Details on how to RSVP have been emailed to you.  
 
The Corporation’s vision is only possible with members like you.  As a valued member of 
Community Living Toronto, it is our hope that you will attend and exercise your right to vote. Your 
participation will help shape the governance of the Corporation so that we can reach our vision of a 
society where everyone belongs and is valued.  
 
If you are unable to attend but wish to exercise your right to vote by proxy, please contact 
Cathy Brennan at (437) 929-2833 or cathy.brennan@cltoronto.ca.   Please note that proxy 
votes must be received no later than September 15, 2022. 
 
We hope that you will join us on September 20th. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
  
 
 
 
Susan Silma     Brad Saunders 
Board Chair     Chief Executive Officer 
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